
SAT School Day FAQ's

Class of 2021 

Q: Do I need to sign up to test? 
A: NO. All Junior students will be assigned a testing location and we will post prior to the test.
Q: Should I make a Collegeboard Account if I don't already have one?
A. Yes. Before test day visit collegeboard.org  click "sign up" to get started. This is where you can access
your scores and free practice. Stop by the CRC during your lunch if need assistance. 
Q: Should I practice for the SAT?
A: Yes! Free practice is available on your collegeboard.org account check out sat.org/practice to get
started! Make practice part of your routine. 
Q: Can I use these scores for college admissions?
A: Yes the SAT School Day is College reportable and you can send your scores to colleges if you choose.
Q: What if I am not planning on going to college?
A: You should take the FREE test and do your best regardless of what your plans are after high school. You
may decide later that you'd like to go college and having a set of scores on your transcript can be
beneficial.  You also get free access to Career Finder, which can help you find careers you're passionate
about.
Q: Should I sign up for the March 14th SAT? 
A: No! Since you are taking this one for FREE don't sign up for March 14th. Make a plan to take the FREE
SAT on March 25th then take another one in May,  June or August for college admission! 
Q: I have a 504 or IEP do I get extra time on this SAT?
A: Students will  be eligible to receive accommodations for the school day SAT if they have been approved
by Collegeboard. See Mrs. Chamberlin or Mrs. Joustra ASAP to request accommodations if you don't
already have them.
Q: Do I need to bring anything with me on testing day?
A: Yes!  Bring #2 sharpened pencils (Collegeboard discourages mechanical pencils) an approved
calculator (a list of acceptable graphing calculators can be found at sat.org/calculators). Bring a
jacket or hoodie, as testing rooms can be chilly. Bring a bottle of water and small snack for the
break. Eat a good breakfast on testing morning and get a good night's sleep! 
Q: I am on free and/or reduced lunch how can I get fee waivers for future SAT tests? 
A: Students in 11th grade on free and/or reduced lunch will be identified in the Collegeboard system
after this school based SAT. Students will receive 2 fee waivers for 2 future SAT tests in their
Collegeboard account sometime by the end of April 2020. If you are eligible for free or reduced
lunch and haven't filled out the Pasco county application, it is in your best interest to do so ASAP! 
Q: Is there an Essay?
A: No this SAT will not include the essay section. 
Q: If I still have questions about the SAT school day who should I contact?
A:  See your counselor Ms. Joustra in blue or Mrs. Chamberlin in the CRC. 
 
 

All JUNIORS will take
the SAT for FREE 

at JWMHS on 
Wednesday,
 March 25th 


